
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

   

 
    

 
  

 
    

 
   

    
  

    
 

  
 

 
   

 

  

 
 

COUNTY 
GEORGIA 

Media Release 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 2, 2020 

Troup County to Give State of the County Address 
Troup County, Ga. March 2, 2020 – The Troup County Board of Commissioners is pleased to 
announce the upcoming “State of the County” address to be given on Monday evening, March 
23, 2020 at 6:00PM. 

The “State of the County” address will take place at the newly constructed Troup County Fire 
Administration Building, located at 2495 Hamilton Road, LaGrange, Georgia 30241 and will be 
open to the public. The presentation will be conducted by various Troup County government 
officials and will address several topics and public services, including updates, projects, and 
highlights from the past year, as well as specific goals for 2020. 

The public is invited and welcome to attend as the County reflects on the previous year of 
successful accomplishments and discusses plans for a vibrant future in our community. The 
event will provide an opportunity to tour the new Troup County Fire Headquarters and 
Emergency Operations Center, as well as a chance to interact with County officials. 

The address will also be broadcasted live on Troup County’s Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/troupcountyga.org. 

Media Contact: Rachel Camp, Communications Manager, (706) 298-3670 or 
rcamp@troupco.org. 

To keep up with the latest news involving Troup County Government, go to 
www.troupcountyga.org or follow us on Facebook at 
https://www.facebook.com/troupcountyga.org/, twitter at https://twitter.com/TroupCoGov, and 
Instagram @ troupcogovernment. 
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